
URGENT NOTICE

Due to fire hazards in ECE Building, result publishing of PG admission for Master's applicants has been

rescheduled on October 8, 2017 (Sunday). The document verification of the provisionally selected

Master's applicants has been rescheduled on October 10, 2017 (Tuesday).
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Prof. Dr. Mohammad Sohel Rahman
Head of the Department and

Chairman, PG Admission Committee


